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 30TH March 2020 

Dear Children, Parents and Carers 

  

Thank you for all your positive messages of thanks and offers of support which we have 

received these past couple of weeks.  

   

We understand that many of the children are worried about the amount of time they will be 

away from school, their friends and their routines. Before the children left last Friday, we spoke 

to them and reassured them and we promise that as soon as we can come back together as a 

school, we will do so. 

 

For those of you with your children at home, please do let them know that we all miss them and 

let them know that we will be reunite as a school as quickly as we can, but we must be 

patient.  In the meantime, please ensure that the children continue to keep up with their 

reading, maths and learning for when they return. 

  

We will continue to send messages and updates to you via the school website and the Class 

Dojo app.   

 

Let's keep up the positivity and learning and we look forward to coming back together as the 

great school community that we are. 

  

Best wishes 

 

Miss Styllis  

xx 

 

 

 

 

Strength for today.  Bright hope for tomorrow 
www.holytrinitynw3.camden.sch.uk 
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